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Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Wade, Kelsey L <kwade@blm.gov> on behalf of CFO_Spill, BLM_NM 
<BLM_NM_CFO_Spill@blm.gov>

Sent: Tuesday, October 13, 2020 11:32 AM
To: Brittany Esparza
Cc: Jennifer Knowlton; Ike Tavarez; Sheldon Hitchcock; Dakota Neel; Jacqui Harris; Robert 

Grubbs; Michelle Mullins; Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD
Subject: [EXT] Re: [EXTERNAL] (Final C-141) Dos XX 27 Federal Com 001H (NRM2027643824) 

09-15-2020

The Closure Report for Dos XX 27 Federal Com 001H (NRM2027643824) 09-15-2020 has been approved by 
BLM as of 10/13/2020.  
 
Site needs like approval from NMOCD. 
 
The BLM acceptance/approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations have failed to 
adequately investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to groundwater, surface water, 
human health or the environment or if the location fails to reclaim properly.  In such an event that the location 
does not re-vegetate, or future issues with contaminants are encountered, the operator will be asked to 
address the issues until the contaminant issues are fully mitigated and the location is successfully reclaimed. In 
addition, BLM approval does not relieve the operator of responsibility for compliance with any other federal, 
state or local laws/regulations.  

From: Brittany Esparza <besparza@concho.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, October 7, 2020 12:35 PM 
To: CFO_Spill, BLM_NM <BLM_NM_CFO_Spill@blm.gov> 
Cc: Jennifer Knowlton <jknowlton@concho.com>; Ike Tavarez <itavarez@concho.com>; Sheldon Hitchcock 
<SLHitchcock@concho.com>; Dakota Neel <DNeel2@concho.com>; Brittany Esparza <besparza@concho.com>; Jacqui 
Harris <JHarris2@concho.com>; Robert Grubbs <RGrubbs@concho.com>; Michelle Mullins <mmullins@concho.com> 
Subject: [EXTERNAL] (Final C-141) Dos XX 27 Federal Com 001H (NRM2027643824) 09-15-2020  
  
  

 This email has been received from outside of DOI - Use caution before clicking on links, opening attachments, or 
responding.   

 

To Whom it May Concern, 

A final inspection has been conducted regarding the clean-up efforts made at the above mentioned lined facility. 
Free fluids were removed and if present the impacted gravel was removed from the liner and taken to a NMOCD 
approved disposal facility. The liner was inspected for damage and found to have liner integrity to contain free 
fluids. Please see the attached Final C-141 and pictures taken during the final inspection conducted by a COG 
HSE representative.  

Thank you, 
Brittany N. Esparza 
HSE Administrative Assistant  
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besparza@concho.com 
COG Operating LLC 
600 W Illinois Avenue | Midland, TX 79701 
Direct: 432-221-0398 | Main: 432.683.7443 
Cell: (432) 349-1911 

 
  
NOTICE: The information in this email may be confidential and/or privileged. If you are not the intended recipient or an 
authorized representative of the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any review, dissemination or copying 
of this email and its attachments, if any, or the information contained herein, is prohibited. If you have received this 
email in error, please immediately notify the sender by return email and delete this email from your system. Further, 
any contract terms proposed or purportedly accepted in this email are not binding and are subject to management’s 
final approval as memorialized in a separate written instrument, excluding electronic correspondence, executed by an 
authorized representative of COG Operating LLC or its affiliates.  


